
RCW 87.03.725  Merger of district with drainage, joint drainage, 
consolidated drainage improvement, or water-sewer district—Notice—
Contents—Publication—Show cause against merger.  The secretary of the 
board of directors shall cause a notice of the proposed merger to be 
posted and published in the same manner and for the same time as 
notice of a special election for the issue of bonds. The notice shall 
state that a petition has been filed with the legislative authority of 
the county or counties within which the irrigation districts lies by 
the board of supervisors of the drainage improvement district, joint 
drainage improvement district, or consolidated drainage improvement 
district or by the board of commissioners of a water-sewer district 
requesting that the drainage improvement district, joint drainage 
improvement district, consolidated drainage improvement district, or 
water-sewer district be merged with the irrigation district or 
irrigation districts, the names of the petitioners and the prayer 
thereof, and it shall notify all persons interested in the irrigation 
district to appear at the office of the board at the time named in the 
notice, and show cause in writing why the proposed merger should not 
take place. The time to show cause shall be the regular meeting of the 
board of directors of the irrigation district next after the 
expiration of the time for the publication of the notice.  [1999 c 153 
§ 76; 1977 ex.s. c 208 § 2; 1957 c 94 § 11. Formerly RCW 87.01.250.]

Part headings not law—1999 c 153: See note following RCW 
57.04.050.
Official paper for publication: RCW 87.03.020.
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